
Nursery Class Newsletter 
 1st Half Spring Term 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
Happy New Year! We hope you had an enjoyable and restful holiday. Welcome back to the start of another term. 
Please see the topic map below to find out what your child will be learning about.  

Our Half Term Topic: What can I do to help my world?  

 
 
 
 

What you can do to help:  
Continue to encourage your child to be independent as much as possible. For example, giving them enough time 
to put on their clothes/coat and any other clothing themselves. 
Please continue to bring your child’s book bag into school every Friday and read their new book with them 
throughout the week. 
The children are learning to copy the letters in their name and are trying really hard! Please continue to support 
them daily or at least at the weekends. 
Explore numbers, shapes and patterns with your child at home and even when you are outside walking to school 
or to the shop. You can count and talk about the numbers, shapes and various patterns that you notice around 
you.  
Language is so important for our young children so please continue to talk to them in full sentences using lots of 
vocabulary in English and/or your home language. We want the children to have a language rich environment at 
school and at home to support their development.  

  

Best wishes from the class team: Rakhi- Nursery Class Teacher 
 & Aysha- Teaching Assistant  


